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PCRC UPDATES- WORKGROUPS

 The PCRC’s third workgroup for developing Delaware’s Primary Care 

Payment Model, Quality Measures and Benchmarks, began meeting in July. 

 Workgroup members include: 

 Cari Miller, Chair- Lab Corp

 Dr. Kathleen Willey- Family Medicine Physician, e-Bright ACO

 Lara Brooks- Aetna/CVS Health

 Angel Pannell- Highmark

 Donna Gunkel- United Medical ACO

 Jen Fahringer- Aledade ACO

 Brittany King- Mercy Health ACO



PCRC UPDATES- WORKGROUPS

 The Quality Measures and Benchmark’s workgroup has met twice so far and will 

be meeting again on September 8th to finalize their recommendations on which 

quality measures to include in this model. 

 The Payment and Attribution and Care Coordination Workgroups met in a joint 

meeting on July 25th to begin adding more detail to this model. 

 Workgroups will continue meeting throughout the 2022 with the goal of having a 

Version 2.0 finalized by early 2023. 


